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Happy New Years 

If you are reading this, then you survived the holiday season – congratulations!  

It was a whirlwind of a year, and now, we get the opportunity to start new, 

fresh, and hopefully, full of new adventures (that involve your boat, of course).   

We have such a giving community here, thank you, for your support in our “First 

Annual Zarida Toy Drive”.  It was a huge success and we donated all the toys to 

the Walnut Grove Fire Department that provided Christmas to those in our 

community: Isleton, Ryde, Walnut Grove.  I’m sure the children had a special 

day, thank you so much for your kindness and generosity.   

We didn’t have our traditional holiday season gathering, with the loss of Zarida, 

but for those that “Decked their Hulls” it made it nice for everyone that 

dropped by to see the spirit of the holidays here at Owl.  We have a special 

treat for all those that helped keep the feelings bright here during a challenging 

time, thank you. 

For us here, we are looking for a joyful beginning filled with the opportunities 

that can only be found among friends and boaters, and of course the 

incredible surroundings that can only be found at Owl Harbor.  What are you 

looking for? 

May your year ahead be blessed with health and happiness, and we 

appreciate you for making this your special place stay,   

Cheers and Happy New Year 2025, 

Devery and Captain Jack Sparrow 

Upcoming Changes at the Marina 

Effective January 2nd the new Winter Office Hours will be: 

Monday – Closed 

Tuesday – Sunday 10:00am – 4:00pm  

 

March 1st new Gate Codes will be in effect.  You will get your new 

code in mid-February, but your current codes will work until then. 

 

Garden Spots may now be reserved for the spring planting season.  

Spots are on a first come basis and will be $10.00 for the new plastic 

that will be installed.  Make your reservations with the office.   

 

      January 1st, 2025 

 The Office will be Closed     

 

January 20th  

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

    

         February 9th 

Chili Cook Off and  

Super Bowl Party 
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  TOPIC 03 

 

Thank you: The “1st Annual Zarida Toy Drive”     

 

 

 

 

Rio Vista Full Vehicle Bridge Closure  

• 9 p.m. Friday, January 10  to 5 a.m. 
Monday, January 13 

 

 “Deck the Hulls” 

These members will all be receiving a bottle of “Thirsty Owl Wine” and a Free Shirt 

 

 

                                               

Joel, Leslie, Kai 

m/v Lydia II 

 

Don & Diane 

m/v Felicity 

Gary 

s/v Opanani 


